



	<p><b>British Gas:</b> No further information available to show what stage we may be at for the transfer of accounts. Lisa agreed to investigate this and feedback as soon as possible.</p> <p><b>Feedback Local Trust Event:</b> See item 6</p>	<b>Lisa J</b>
<b>4.</b>	<p><b>Finance Update:</b> The accounts from the previous plan no:2 have now been completed and Gerry has past them over to Al. Al presented the latest figures for plan no: 3. See attached</p>	<b>GH/AJ</b>
<b>5.</b>	<p><b>Grant applications:</b> All current projects have now reached the required number of votes to release funds. the following completed projects are Family Funday, Widden Rugby, Bowls Club and Defibrillator. There are no new projects, however we are expecting an amended application from Play Gloucestershire in the next few weeks with separate applications for each area of delivery. Funds to be released once EOIs have been sent to the subgroup and completion of due diligence checks.</p>	<b>Project Champions to complete actions and Due diligence</b>
<b>6.</b>	<p><b>Feedback Local Trust Event:</b> This item was covered earlier in the meeting. Debbie and Isobel attended a recent Local Trust event in Bristol regarding "How are we doing" The event focused on reviewing what we are doing and on setting up action plans and different ways to monitor responses to our work.</p> <p>Debbie stated that Podsmead Big Local appeared to be doing quite well when compared to other Big Locals.</p> <p>Chris mentioned that he would be happy to facilitate a meeting to enable PBL to look at Legacy and Legal Identity. He also asked if we would be willing to provide a speaker at the Local Trust meeting in September. Corporate Identity to be placed on next month's agenda.</p>	<p><b>DE/IJ</b></p> <p><b>LJ/CA/Lisa J</b></p>
<b>7.</b>	<p><b>Any Other Business:</b></p> <p><b>Community Dreams into Reality. Fun, Future, Food.</b> Mark raised this event which had previously been circulated by Marcus. The date and venues for Podsmead &amp; Tuffley residents is Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> July 10:30 until 13:30 at St Michaels Hall, Robert Raikes Avenue, GL4 0ED. Poster attached. Stakeholder meeting to take place on 5<sup>th</sup> July</p> <p><b>Summer Trips:</b> It was agreed that we need to look at booking trips for community members. These trips will not be free of charge because it has been found that people paying a small</p>	<p><b>LJ/MG</b></p> <p><b>LJ/MG</b></p>

	<p>ticket price are more likely to turn up for the trip than when it is free.</p> <p>Mark said the GGT would be willing to cover the cost of 2 trips providing that the research team could accompany people on the trip to gather information. Suggestions for destinations were Boughton-on-the Water/GWT, Weston-Super-Mare. Les will put up a poll on PBL Facebook page regarding people's preferences. These would be held between 18<sup>th</sup> July and end of August.</p> <p><b>Crypt School:</b> Gerry, Isobel, Sue and Mark will be attending a meeting at the Redwell Centre regarding the location of the proposed primary school location. They will feedback at the next meeting.</p> <p><b>Blackridge:</b> Gerry and Sue informed the meeting that they were about to appoint an architect for the project.</p> <p><b>WM+:</b> The next meeting of the West Midlands Plus group of Big Locals will be held in Sandwell on 27<sup>th</sup> July and will focus on Community Economic Development. It is open to all PBL panel members. Contact Les or Chris if you wish to attend this free session.</p> <p><b>PCT:</b> Jordan asked about possible funding for the Podsmead Clearance Team (PCT) to help with overgrown gardens. It was suggested that they check out other funding source, such as Barnwood or Guinness Trust.</p>	<p><b>LJ</b></p> <p><b>GH/IJ/SC/MG</b></p> <p><b>GH/SC</b></p> <p><b>LJ/CA</b></p> <p><b>JW</b></p>
<p><b>8.</b></p>	<p><b>Date of Next Meeting:</b> 10<sup>th</sup> July, 18:00 at Podsmead Community association (Ramblers)</p>	